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September 29, 2023 

 

Holly Anderson, Clerk 

Vermont Public Utility Commission 

ePUC 

 

All documents have been filed via ePUC 

 

Re: Petition of Vermont Transco LLC, and Vermont Electric Power Company, Inc. (collectively, 

“VELCO”), for a Certificate of Public Good pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248(j) authorizing upgrades 

to VELCO’s existing Tafts Corner Substation, located in Williston, Vermont 

 

Dear Clerk Anderson: 

 

Vermont Electric Power Company Inc. and Vermont Transco LLCs (collectively “VELCO” or 

“Petitioners”) this day has filed ePUC the Petition, prefiled testimony and supporting exhibits, 

together with other required documents relating to VELCO’s request to the Public Utility 

Commission (the “Commission”) to issue a Certificate of Public Good (“CPG”) pursuant to 30 

V.S.A. § 248(j), authorizing Petitioners to construct the so-called Tafts Corner Substation 115 kV 

Breaker Project in Williston, Vermont (the “Project”), in accordance with 30 V.S.A. § 248(j) and 

Commission Rule 5.400.  The Project includes upgrades to VELCO’s existing substation located 

at 525 Sycamore Street, Williston, Vermont.   

 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or require any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joslyn Wilschek, esq.  


